Loanhead Primary School 

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: Tuesday 14th September 2010

Present

P7 – Craig, Rosie
P6 – Jack, Erin
P5 – Luke

Teachers – Mrs Dixon, Miss Malcolm

	Agenda/Minutes
	Action

	Welcome

Mrs Dixon explained what the role of the Eco-Committee involves and what has been done already. 

Children discussed several names for themselves and settled on ‘Eco Heroes’.
	Mrs Dixon will take photos of Eco-Reps for school notice board. 

	Litter

We discussed the litter in the school and ways that we can remind pupils to pick up litter and keep the school grounds tidy. 

The Eco Heroes liked the idea of recruiting ‘Litter Look-outs’ to help pick up litter and rewarding pupils who pick up litter anyway.  
	Eco Heroes will recruit ‘Litter Look-outs’ (litter picker helpers.)
Eco Heroes will get stickers to give to anyone picking up litter. 

	Recycling
Mrs Dixon explained about the Rag Bag bin and how successful it had been last year. However, she told us that some people had forgotten to place all the clothes in a plastic bag. 

We talked about the paper recycling bags and the plastic bottle bins. We want to check every class and area still has their bins after the summer holidays. 
	Hand out new Rag Bag bags to each class in the school. 

Eco Heroes to make signs to put on the Rag Bag bin to remind people to place everything in a bag.

Check all areas have their recycling bags.



	Date of next meeting
	Tuesday 12th October


Loanhead Primary School 

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: Tuesday 12th October 2010

Present

P7 – Craig, Rosie


P3 – Lois 
P6 – Jack, Erin


P2 – Jennifer 
P5 – Luke



P1 – Robbie 
P4 – Lawrie
Teachers – Mrs Dixon, Miss Malcolm, Miss Dempster

	Agenda/Minutes
	Action

	Litter
Eco Heroes explained that they haven’t selected their Litter Look-outs yet. The children also thought it would be nice to have badges made so that everyone will know who these litter picker helpers are. 
	Eco Heroes to find Litter Look-outs.
Miss Dempster to find prices 

of badge makers. 

	Recycling
Miss Malcolm explained about her recent meeting with Let’s Recycle. We have booked a Waste Audit and we discussed the best times to carry out the ‘The Rubbish Game’ and paper making. 
Miss Dempster asked what provisions the school makes for recycling cans. We were all unsure and need to find out. 
	Take part in the waste Audit in November. 
Mrs Dixon/Miss Malcolm to book paper making equipment and the Rubbish Game. 
Ask Eddie about recycling cans and put bins in place if needs be.

	Composting
Miss Dempster suggested we put a composting bin in the staffroom and can take it in turns to empty it during the week. 
	Miss Dempster will put composting bin in the staff room with a note to remind staff. 

	Rag Bag

Eco Heroes completed and shared their Rag Bag Posters. 
	Mrs Dixon will laminate and put the posters on the Rag Bag bin. 

	Date of next meeting
	Monday 8th November


Loanhead Primary School 

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: Monday 8th November 2010

Present

P7 – Craig, Rosie


P3 – Lois 
P6 – Erin



P2 – Jennifer 
P5 – Luke



P1 – Robbie 

P4 – Lawrie

Teachers – Mrs Dixon, Miss Malcolm, Miss Dempster

	Agenda/Minutes
	Action

	Welcome

Re-cap what was discussed last meeting and check what actions have been taken. P5 have recruited 2 Litter Lookouts, Kieran and Nicole. 
Miss Dempster reported that there is no badge maker in the YPO book.
	P1, 2, 3, 4, 6 and 7 to recruit Litter Lookouts.
Miss Dempster will check other retailers for a badge maker.

	Recycling

Miss Malcolm reported that the school has outside bins for cardboard and cans. 

Mrs Dixon asked what provision the school has for recycling glass. It was discussed that the school does not use very much glass and that perhaps we could take coffee jars home to be recycled.
We discussed that some classes had not received a recycling bag this morning after being emptied last night. Mrs Dixon asked if the Eco Heroes would like to take responsibility for checking and collecting a bag every morning. 
Mrs Dixon asked about what recycling happens in the kitchen.
	Purchase a lidded bin for the nursery to store used cans in.

Ask Eddie about Glass recycling. 

Tell staff that Eco Heroes will be checking recycling bags at the next staff meeting. 

Craig, Rosie, Erin, Jack and Luke to do a questionnaire for the dining staff. 

	 Composting

Miss Dempster reported that there has been some rubbish placed in the compost bin outside. Erin suggested making a sign to remind pupils that this bin is not for rubbish. Mrs Dixon said that there are more bins in the store that we could have put out. Luke suggested we put one at the amphitheatre as there are no bins in this area. 
	Erin to design A3 poster for compost bin.

Ask Eddie for more bins in the playground. 

	Waste Audit

Miss Malcolm reminded everyone about the procedure for this week’s waste collection and audit on Friday. 
Mrs Dixon explained about the letter to go home. Luke suggested asking the Litter Lookouts to help during the audit on Friday. 
	Miss Dempster to email all staff about audit. 

Eco Heroes to pick someone to help on Friday. 

Ask Miss Craigen if she can be present to take photographs on Friday.

	Date of next meeting
	


